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The Head of the CBA at the European Police
Chiefs Convention

On 24th September 2015 the Head of the Central
Anticorruption Bureau participated in the European Police
Chiefs Convention (EPCC) organized by the EUROPOL.

The meeting took place in the headquarters of the EUROPOL in the Hague.
The  aim of  the  convention  is  exchange  of  experiences  and  dialog  between  the
representatives  of  menagerial  level  of  all  of  the  services  and  law  enforcement
agencies cooperating within EUROPOL. The agenda of the event focuses on subjects
connected with the scope of activity of EUROPOL. Taking into consideration tragic
events which took place in Belgium and France, this year the discussions will concern
the issue of terrorism.
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